December 25, 2017

Coastside Fire Protection District
1191 Main Street
Half Moon Bay, CA 9419

RE: MY COMPLIMENTS TO YOUR DEPARTMENT

Dear Coastside Fire Protection District,

On December 17, 2017, while camping along the San Mateo Coast I experienced a serious medical
emergency. Being in a remote area with no cellular connectivity my wife drove me to your fire station
#40 in Half Moon Bay. The firefighters quickly implemented advanced life support measures and an
American Medical Response ambulance crew continued that care and transported me code 3 to Mills
Peninsula Hospital. Although I was in emotional denial that I was receiving advanced life support
care, it was the calm, smooth and organized team work by your professional staff and the A.M.R.
personnel that brought me calm

Me and my family fully intent to return to the San Mateo Coast to vacation and patronize local
businesses and this is largely in part to me knowing that your department is there should we ever need
help. Being very familiar with public/private 911 ambulance transportation systems, it is important for
your Board to know that your personnel and A.M.R. personnel worked together seamlessly, both
teams providing excellent care and customer service. Please accept my sincere appreciation of the
tiring work your Board and your staff have obviously done over the years to prepare for and then
provide an excellent level of pre-hospital emergency medical care.

Sincerely, / '

Richard Holmes
Cosumnes Fire Department
Battalion Chief - Retired







